










PUBLIC HEARING 
BOARD OF ALDERMEN
CITY OF OAKLAND, MISSOURI

The Board of Aldermen of the City of Oakland will hold a public hearing in the Oakland/Glendale Courtroom, 424 North Sappington Road, Glendale, Missouri 63122, on Monday, June 14, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. to approve the proposed 2021-2022 budget with the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2021.

Any individual wishing to attend the meeting who has special needs (e.g. hearing impaired or other disability) that must be accommodated, please contact the City Administrator/Clerk at 314-416-0026. Copies of relevant materials will be accessible for examination by interested persons by calling the City Clerk.

